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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Ted Stevens Anchorage International Airport’s Morton V. Plumb, 
Jr. Elected to ACI-NA 2008 Board of Directors 

Kansas City, MO (October 3, 2007) — At its General Membership Business meeting today during the 

ACI-NA 16th Annual Conference and Exhibition in Kansas City, MO., Airports Council International-

North America (ACI-NA) announced the election of its 2008 officers and new members of its Board of 

Directors. Morton V. Plumb, Jr., Airport Director, Ted Stevens Anchorage International Airport; was 

elected to serve on the Board beginning January 1, 2008. 

“I look forward to working closely with Mort and the other elected Board members in 2008. I am 

confident that their combined experience and talents will prove invaluable to ACI-NA and the airport 

industry in the upcoming year as we embrace new challenges and opportunities,” said Greg Principato, 

ACI-NA president.  “Along with our continuing Board members, Mort and the others elected to the Board 

of Directors are an integral part of ACI-NA and we are fortunate to have them representing airport 

interests.” 

In addition, three other airport leaders were elected to new, three-year terms as members of the Board. 

Newly elected Directors include: Mark VanLoh, Director of Aviation, Kansas City Aviation Department; 

David. N. Edwards, Jr., Asheville Regional Airport Authority; and Mark Reis, Managing Director, 

Seattle-Tacoma International Airport. In addition, Nuria I. Fernandez, Chief Executive Officer, City of 

Chicago, Department of Aviation, was elected to a special two-year term. Reginald K. Milley, President 
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and CEO, Edmonton Regional Airports Authority, was re-appointed to the Board for a three-year term 

after serving a partial term of service. 

      # # # 
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